Rosenberg Corey

From: Tony Lozzi <Tony@thetonylozziteam.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 6:00 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Cc: Tony Lozzi

Subject: HB 2004-A

Dear Legislators,

My wife and | are landlords in Multnomah and Clackamas counties. We have worked hard for many years and own 3
properties that are part of our retirement plan. We strongly urge you to oppose HB 2004-A.

Tony Lozzi
0: 503-667-3849
M:503-789-7090

tony@thetonylozziteam.com



